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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Brian Norelius 

849 Western Ave 

St. Paul, MN 55117 

 

VIA EMAIL: bnorelius@acmetuckpointing.com  

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 842 Vandalia Street 

 

Dear Brian Norelius: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on March 28, 2023, Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond will ask at the Council Public Hearing on April 12, 2023 that the Council 

refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, April 25, 2023 at 1:30 p.m. in room 

330 City Hall/Courthouse for further discussion of your updated work plan. 

 

Please submit that updated work plan by no later than close of business Friday, April 21 to me at 

Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c:  

 Fire Supervisors  
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